
 
 

 

To: Members of Council  

From: Mayor Steele   

Date: March 26, 2024 

Re: Preventing Invasive Copi in Great Lakes 
 
The invasion of Copi, known formerly as Asian carp, into the Great Lakes and St. 
Lawrence ecosystem poses a significant threat to our economy and our environment.  
 
These invasive species have the potential to cause irreparable damage to ecosystems, 
disrupt native species populations, and devastate the multi-billion-dollar commercial and 
sport fishing industries which support countless livelihoods in Canada and the United 
States. We must advocate for the protection of our environment and the economic 
vitality of our region.  
 
Thus, I am requesting that Council approve the following motion: 
 

That Council of the Corporation of the City of Port Colborne support the 
attached letter; and  
That the City of Port Colborne forward this letter to the Governor of Illinois 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Mayor William C. Steele 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memorandum 




